
The Secret Garden

Learning for all, caring for each other, preparing for the future. 
‘Let us encourage one another’ Hebrews 10.25

Welcome to Y1/2

Summer 2 



English

In English, we wrote our own instruction 
for a range of different outcomes.

We read the story Jack 
and the Beanstalk. We 

wrote retellings and 
descriptions whilst 

studying each story.



Y1 Maths

In Y1 maths, this term we have been learning 
about numbers to 100. We have been 

comparing numbers, putting them on a 
number line and partitioning them into tens 
and ones. We have also been learning to tell 
O’clock and half-past times. During the last 
two weeks of term, we have been learning to 

recognise coins and working on our 
understanding of how much different coins 

are worth. 



Y2 Maths

We learnt about 
statistics, including 
tally charts, block 

diagrams and 
pictograms. Finally we 
looked at position and 

direction.

We learnt about length 
and height, measuring in 
cm and m.

We have also been learning 
about weight and mass. We 
looked at using scales to 
weight objects in grams. We 
have also looked at capacity 
and volume.



Science

We identified evergreen and 
deciduous trees. We looked 
at the different parts of a 

tree and how they function.

We also look at how plants 
survive in different habitats 

around the world.

We have carried on 
looking at plants this 

half term. We have learnt 
about what plants need 
to grow and how to keep 

plants healthy. 



RE
In RE, we finished exploring the question 
‘What does it mean to belong to a faith 
community?’. We learnt about promises 

made in different religious weddings and 
made comparisons.



Geography

In geography, we have been learning how to use a 
compass. We used the compass points to complete 
movement challenges and navigate around a map. 
We looked at maps and looked at the symbols used 
on maps. Finally, we created our own maps for an 

imaginary town using map symbols. 



Computing

We have enjoyed learning how to 
take good digital photographs on 
ipads. We learnt about framing the 

object in the lens and lighting. 



Harlow Carr Gardens



Music
In music, we have been exploring 

percussion instruments. We thought 
about the sounds that we hear in the 
garden and then chose instruments 

to re-create the sounds. The children 
wrote a music score using symbols so 
they knew who was playing when and 

performed to the class.



PE

We have loved working with Mr 
Sellers this half term to practice our 

athletic skills in preparation for 
sports day! We also enjoyed a HIIT 
session with David from skip2bfit.



Sports Day!



Art We have been inspired by 
‘The Garden of 

Happiness’.



RHE
In RHE this term we have been 
discussing the changes we will 

encounter and the ways in which 
we can develop resilience towards 

change.

We thought about our future selves and what we would like 
to be when we grow up and also talked about more 

imminent changes like moving class.



Enrichment Week

During enrichment week, we 
explored a range of different 
subjects such as STEM, music 

and art. We really enjoyed 
showcasing the arts during 

Arts Evening and during our 
art gallery.



Thank you for reading about 
our learning in KS1. 

Learning for all, caring for each other, preparing for the 
future. 

‘Let us encourage one another’ Hebrews 10.25


